
 

 

 
12th June 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
RE: GCSE Results Day - Thursday, 21st August 2025 
 
Firstly, I would like to take the opportunity to thank you for your support of students and the school over the last 
several months. It has been fantastic to see how students have risen to the challenge of the exam season and have 
given it their all for the exams. Students have been a credit to themselves and to the school throughout the exam 
period. 
 
Following their excellent conduct, and to commemorate the final day that the full cohort of Year 11 students will be 
at Kelvin Hall, we will be hosting a Shirt-Signing Celebration event after the Physics exam on Monday, 16th June 
2025. This is always a wonderful event where students and staff can enjoy some refreshments and say goodbyes. 
Please be aware that this is not the final day for all students (there are Music, Spanish, Food, Design Technology 
and Further Maths exams on/after this date), but this is the last session for the majority of students in Year 11. Your 
child should attend their Physics exam in full school uniform, as always, but may bring an alternative shirt to sign if 
they do not wish to sign their normal uniform t-shirt. For students who study Music, Spanish, Food, Design 
Technology and Further Maths, they must have another school t-shirt that they can wear for their remaining 
exam(s). Students will not be permitted to enter their exam with their “signed” t-shirt as this breaches exam 
regulations; please ensure they have a spare before they use their school t-shirt for the signing event. 
 
Arrangements for students who study Music, Spanish, Food, Design Technology and Further Maths: 
 

• Students who study Music will have an exam during the afternoon of Monday 16th June, and students who 
study Spanish will be in Spanish prep sessions for the afternoon on this date (Spanish students will be in prep 
sessions until 1:45 pm before leaving school for the day). 

 
• Students who study Spanish will have their exam on Tuesday, 17th June (they must be in school by 8:45 am), 

and students who study Food will have their exam on the afternoon of this date (they must be in school by 
11:05 am). 

 
• Students who study Design Technology will have their exam on Wednesday, 18th June (they must be in 

school by 8:45 am) and students who study Further Maths will have their exam on the afternoon of this date 
(they must be in school by 12:45 pm). 

 
Further to the above, I am writing to inform you of our plans for Year 11 Results Day on Thursday, 21st August 2025. 
We will be holding a results day celebration where students can come into school to collect their results, have the 
opportunity to see their friends, and say their goodbyes to staff. 
 
Arrangements for results day 
 

• All students will be allocated a time slot and a desk to collect their results in person. 
• Students will enter the school via the main school entrance. 
• Results desks will be set up in the Main Agora, numbered 1 - 8. 



 

• After picking up their results, students will be able to open their results on the Agora with their friends and 
staff, or to leave through the main school entrance 

• Parents, carers, siblings, and friends are welcome to accompany the students onto the school site, but will 
not be allowed inside the school building. 

• Students who cannot collect their results in person on results day can complete the following form Results 
Collection Form (from their current school email address only) to advise us on how they would like to 
receive their results. This form must be received before the 18th of August. We will aim to email results 
before 1.00 pm on the 21st of August. 

• Due to data protection, results cannot be given to any other person (including parents and carers) unless the 
student has emailed the exams team before the 18th of August, giving clear instructions to email or hand 
their results to another person.  

• If the results are not collected on Thursday, 21st August 2025, they will be posted first-class to the address 
we have on our records for the student, unless requested otherwise. If you have recently moved, please 
ensure you have kept the school updated with this information. 

• If you have any queries, please contact exams@kelvinhall.net  
 
Other relevant information for the day 
 
During the morning, our Careers team will be on hand to assist with any queries and concerns. Members of staff 
from Wyke College, Wilberforce College, and Hull College will also be available at Kelvin. Students can also contact 
the National Careers Service helpline to chat with an adviser, tel. 0800 100 900 (8 am to 8 pm).  
 
We would also like to share with you a useful booklet for students, parents and carers with information about your 
results and post-results services, You can access the document through this link: Post Results. 
 
 I hope that this letter and the booklet explain everything you need to know; however, if you still have questions or 
would like to speak to somebody about our results processes, please contact exams@kelvinhall.net. 
 
Once again, thank you for your support over the last five years at Kelvin Hall. I hope students have a wonderful 
summer holiday before their return to education in September. We look forward to seeing students and parents on 
results day on Thursday, 21st August. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mr Leng 
Headteacher 
Kelvin Hall School 
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